
February 24, 2021 

Department of Mathematics, 

Dawson College, 

3040 Sherbrooke Street West, 

Westmount QC, H3Z 1A4. 

 

To whom it may concern, 

It is a great pleasure for me to write this letter of recommendation for Miss Helia Gol 

Mohammadi to support her application for Lea Roback Foundation Scholarships. She 

was one of my students in my “Linear Algebra” course, in the Fall semester of 2020 at 

Dawson College. 

Helia was extremely conscientious about her work and showed a great deal of 

perseverance in learning new materials. Because of her hard work, she consistently 

scored in the top ten percent on all the exams and she got the highest final mark in my 

course . Her work demonstrates an attention to details and ability to integrate new topics. 

She also has a combination of positive attitude and being modest beside of her 

hardworking and talent. 

I would believe that Helia’s commitment to pursue her education and her hard work in 

pursuing her goals will serve her well in her future scientific endeavour. I am sure that 

your scholarship will be a great help for her to achieve her goals. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

N. Sabetghadam, Ph.D. 

nsabetghadam@dawsoncolllege.qc.ca 


